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4th January 2021 
 
Dear Parents 
 
School closure 
 
Unfortunately, from tomorrow, Holy Family Catholic Primary School and 
Nursery will be closed. 
 
Tomorrow, only the children of critical key workers requiring this 
provision, may attend school.  We ask that the children arrive at school 
at 8.50am and are collected at 3.10pm. 
 
We are aware that parents’/carers’ employment status may have 
changed over the course of the last few months, therefore we ask that 
you contact school, by telephone tomorrow, to inform us if you now 
think you may qualify for critical worker provision for your child. 
 
More information will follow tomorrow about remote learning. 
 
Kind regards 
 
JWestray 

 
Mrs J  Westray 
Headteacher 
 
 

 

 
 


